
 

 
    

Misty Meadows Pedestrian Bridge rehabilitation 

JULY 2024 | NEWSLETTER #1 

 

Dear resident, 

The City of Vaughan will be replacing the Misty Meadows Pedestrian Bridge, as part of the 2024 
Capital Works Program.  
 

Construction scope 
Work includes removing the Misty Meadows Pedestrian 
Bridge, located within Jersey Creek Open Space (137 
Andrea Ln.), and replacing it with a new one. During 
construction, the bridge will be closed with no public 
access. Signage will be in place to guide visitors. 
 

Construction scope 
Construction is scheduled to begin in August 2024 and 
is anticipated to be completed by November 2024.  
 
Contractor: Dig-Con International Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Contact 

Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
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